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3rd May - Non-school uniform day 7th May - Year 5 trip to LincolnshireCookery Schoolw/c 13th May - SATS week - Year 621st May - Wrates Class Photos22nd May - Creative Arts Exhibition 3:30pm- Parents/Carers invited23rd May - Year 5 Collective Worship9:00am Parents/Carers invited 24th May - Last day of term 3rd June - First Day back4th June - Year 3 trip - details to follow 6th June - Sports Day  11th June - Year 6 Church SchoolsFestival 12th June - Year 4 Trip to Woodside17th June - Year 4 Church SchoolsFestival 

Non-school uniform day - Friday

3rd May

All funds raised will go towards

transport for school trips. 

Please help us be cashless by donating

on ParentPay.   thank you for your

support. 

Diary dates 

 2nd May  2024

In our 2023 Keeping Safe Survey Lincolnshire showed that effective parental/guardian supervision of a
child’s online activity reduced the risk of children being bullied online by up to 39%. Being able to keep up
to date with the latest apps and trends in order to keep your children safe can feel like an
overwhelming task. The Stay Safe Partnership deliver Online Safety workshops in Primary and Secondary
schools across Lincolnshire everyday. In this event we will give you the most up to date information
and tools, so you feel confident that you can keep your children safe from online harm whilst still
allowing them to explore the online world. Whether you want to know more around age appropriate
apps, online trends, parental controls, social media or any other burning questions this is the event for
you! Sign up is required.
 

Stay Safe Partnerships Online Safety Q+A for Parents of Primary Aged Children 5th June 2024 6-7:30pm
FREE TEAMS event sign up required: https://buytickets.at/staysafepartnership/1238483
 

Stay Safe Partnerships Online Safety Q+A for Parents of Secondary Aged Children 19th June 2024 6-7:30
pm FREE TEAMS event sign up required: https://buytickets.at/staysafepartnership/1238529 

Stay Safe Partnership’s Upcoming Online Safety Q+A events for Parents

Rowan Class have been creating their own

branching classification keys on Science

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/margarets-giving-page-2695
https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/margarets-giving-page-2695


Some of the Year 3 children with the
letter from Sir David Attenborough


